
 

 

27th October 2023 

 

Dear families, 

We hope you are well.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and wish you a lovely half term 

break. 

A reminder that our policy on mobile phones will change after half term as per the letter sent previously. 

We are also changing the timings during our school day, moving the ‘Tutor Reading Session’ to earlier in the 

school day.  

Here is what the new school day will look like: 

School Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming back all our pupils on Tuesday 7th November at the usual start time of 8.30am.  

Best wishes, 

The Telford Park School 


